
February is Early Intervention Month.
We provide province-wide specialized services to families of young children

between birth and school entry, who are experiencing delays

or di�culties in their development.

Working together to support families of
young children with developmental delays.

For more information about early intervention services and supports
in Nova Scotia please visit www.nsecdis.ca or call 1-844-292-6730.

Funded by the Nova Scotia Department of Education & Early Childhood Development.
There is no fee for our services.


